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Field Operations Memo 2002-12 A

May 20, 2002
To: Transitional Assistance Office Staff
From: ()D Cescia Derderian, Assistant Commissioner for Field Operations
Re: Rescinding of Field Operations Memo 2002-12

Information Field Operations Memo 2002-12 informed TAO Staff that the Department had
to suspend benefits to certain EAEDC recipients beginning May 29, 2002.

The Legislature has approved and the Governor has signed a supplemental
budget which restores funding for the EAEDC program. This means, effective
immediately, Field Operations Memo 2002-12 is rescinded.

All EAEDC benefits will continue to be generated on their regular issuance
dates.

Questions If you have any questions, please have your Hotline designee call the Policy
Hotline at 617-348-8478.




